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This week we have continued reading the three little pigs. 

The children have enjoyed this story and can now retell the story with the aid 

of props and masks. They can talk about the key events which happen in the 

correct order.  

The children have made houses out of junk modelling and spoke about the 

different types of houses that people live in.  

We made piggy sandwiches, the children cut out their bread and spread their 

own butter. We then fed the crusts to the birds! 

Welcome to Taw Parents Meeting 

On Wednesday 26th January at 2:30pm there will be a Welcome Meeting for 

New Parents which will be held in Taw Class.  If your child is new to Taw class 

and started in the Spring Term or if you were unable to attend the meeting held 

in the Autumn Term you are very welcome to come and join us.  During the 

meeting we will discuss our curriculum, assessment and daily routines and answer 

any questions you may have.   

 

Reminder 

May we remind parents that when dropping off/collecting the children at 

11:30am/12:30pm from Pre-school please buzz the buzzer at the main gate and 

the office staff will let you into school, then please wait at the Early Years 

Garden Gate and a member of staff will come and meet you.   

 

Have a lovely weekend 

The Early Years Team  


